

Mr. Daniel R. Bennett, Q.C. Barrister and Solicitor Bull, Housser and Tupper LLP 1800 – 510 West Georgia Street Vancouver BC V6B 0M3

Email: db@bht.com

Dear Mr. Bennett:

I am writing to confirm your re-appointment to the Attorney General's British Columbia Supreme Court Rules Committee (Rules Committee). I thank you for your ongoing commitment to the justice and public safety sector and the citizens of British Columbia.

Consistent with the Terms of Reference, membership on the Rules Committee is at the discretion of the Attorney General for a term of five years. Your current term of appointment will commence today, December 16, 2016 and conclude on December 15, 2021. Following this, you may be reappointed for a subsequent term.

My vision for the justice and public safety sector is that it be fair, sustainable, protects people, and has the public's confidence. In order to attain this vision, reform of the Supreme Court Rules must be driven by the guiding principles of access to justice, consultation, efficiency, early resolution, accompanied by feedback and learning. I look forward to your ongoing work with the Rules Committee in the advancement of this vision.

Again, I thank you for your contributions.

Yours very truly,

Suzanne Anton QC Attorney General

Minister of Justice

pc: Mr. Richard Fyfe, Q.C.

Page 1 of 7 MAG-2019-90695

Telephone: 250-387-1866

Facsimile: 250-387-6411



Ms. Lisa Hamilton
Barrister and Solicitor
Hamilton Fabbro Law Corporation
1400 - 1030 West Georgia Street
Vancouver BC V6E 2Y3
Email: lisa@hamiltonfabbro.com

Dear Ms. Hamilton:

I am writing to confirm your appointment to the Attorney General's British Columbia Supreme Court Rules Committee (Rules Committee). I congratulate you on this appointment and thank you for the commitment you have made to the justice and public safety sector and the citizens of British Columbia.

Consistent with the Terms of Reference, membership on the Rules Committee is at the discretion of the Attorney General for a term of five years. Your current term of appointment will commence today, December 16, 2016 and conclude on December 15, 2021. Following this, you may be reappointed for a second or subsequent term.

My vision for the justice and public safety sector is that it be fair, sustainable, protects people, and has the public's confidence. In order to attain this vision, reform of the Supreme Court Rules must be driven by the guiding principles of access to justice, consultation, efficiency, early resolution, accompanied by feedback and learning. I look forward to your work with the Rules Committee in the advancement of this vision.

Again, I congratulate you on your appointment to the Rules Committee and thank you for your contributions.

Yours very truly,

Suzanne Anton QC Attorney General Minister of Justice

pc: Mr. Richard Fyfe, Q.C.

Ministry of Justice Office of the Minister of Justice and Attorney General

Mailing Address: PO Box 9044 Stn Prov Govt Victoria BC V8W 9E2

email: JAG.Minister@gov.bc.ca website: www.gov.bc.ca/justice Telephone: 250-387-1866

Facsimile: 250-387-6411



Ms. Maureen A. Lundell, Q.C. Barrister and Solicitor Harper Grey LLP 3200 – 650 West Georgia Street Vancouver BC V6B 4P7 Email: mlundell@harpergrey.com

Dear Ms. Lundell:

I am writing to confirm your appointment to the Attorney General's British Columbia Supreme Court Rules Committee (Rules Committee). I thank you for your ongoing commitment to the justice and public safety sector and the citizens of British Columbia.

Consistent with the Terms of Reference, membership on the Rules Committee is at the discretion of the Attorney General for a term of five years. As your current term of appointment expires on November 30, 2017, you will be offered a subsequent term of appointment at that time.

My vision for the justice and public safety sector is that it be fair, sustainable, protects people, and has the public's confidence. In order to attain this vision, reform of the Supreme Court Rules must be driven by the guiding principles of access to justice, consultation, efficiency, early resolution, accompanied by feedback and learning. I look forward to your ongoing work with the Rules Committee in the advancement of this vision.

Again, I thank you for your contributions.

Yours very truly,

Suzanne Anton QC Attorney General Minister of Justice

pc: Mr. Richard Fyfe, Q.C.

Telephone: 250-387-1866

Facsimile: 250-387-6411



Mr. Bill Dick
Barrister and Solicitor
Murphy Battista
200 – 215 Lawrence Avenue
Kelowna BC V1Y 6L2
Email: bill@murphybattista.com

Dear Mr. Dick:

I am writing to confirm your appointment to the Attorney General's British Columbia Supreme Court Rules Committee (Rules Committee). I congratulate you on this appointment and thank you for the commitment you have made to the justice and public safety sector and the citizens of British Columbia.

Consistent with the Terms of Reference, membership on the Rules Committee is at the discretion of the Attorney General for a term of five years. Your current term of appointment will commence today, December 16, 2016 and conclude on December 15, 2021. Following this, you may be reappointed for a second or subsequent term.

My vision for the justice and public safety sector is that it be fair, sustainable, protects people, and has the public's confidence. In order to attain this vision, reform of the Supreme Court Rules must be driven by the guiding principles of access to justice, consultation, efficiency, early resolution, accompanied by feedback and learning. I look forward to your work with the Rules Committee in the advancement of this vision.

Again, I congratulate you on your appointment to the Rules Committee and thank you for your contributions.

Yours very truly,

Suzanne Anton QC Attorney General Minister of Justice

pc: Mr. Richard Fyfe, Q.C.

Ministry of Justice Office of the Minister of Justice and Attorney General Mailing Address: PO Box 9044 Stn Prov Govt Victoria BC V8W 9E2 email: JAG.Minister@gov.bc.ca

website: www.gov.bc.ca/justice

Telephone: 250-387-1866 Facsimile: 250-387-6411



Mr. John W. Bilawich
Barrister and Solicitor
Holmes and King
1300 - 1111 West Georgia Street
Vancouver BC V6E 4M3
Email: jwbilawich@mhklaw.com

Dear Mr. Bilawich:

I am writing to confirm your appointment to the Attorney General's British Columbia Supreme Court Rules Committee (Rules Committee). I congratulate you on this appointment and thank you for the commitment you have made to the justice and public safety sector and the citizens of British Columbia.

Consistent with the Terms of Reference, membership on the Rules Committee is at the discretion of the Attorney General for a term of five years. Your current term of appointment will commence today, December 16, 2016 and conclude on December 15, 2021. Following this, you may be reappointed for a second or subsequent term.

My vision for the justice and public safety sector is that it be fair, sustainable, protects people, and has the public's confidence. In order to attain this vision, reform of the Supreme Court Rules must be driven by the guiding principles of access to justice, consultation, efficiency, early resolution, accompanied by feedback and learning. I look forward to your work with the Rules Committee in the advancement of this vision.

Again, I congratulate you on your appointment to the Rules Committee and thank you for your contributions.

Yours very truly,

Suzanne Anton QC Attorney General

Minister of Justice

pc: Mr. Richard Fyfe, Q.C.

Ministry of Justice

Office of the Minister of Justice and Attorney General Mailing Address: PO Box 9044 Stn Prov Govt Victoria BC V8W 9E2 email: JAG.Minister@gov.bc.ca

website: www.gov.bc.ca/justice

Telephone: 250-387-1866 Facsimile: 250-387-6411



Ms. Lindsay R. LeBlanc
Barrister and Solicitor
Cox Taylor
3rd Floor, Burnes House
26 Bastion Square
Victoria BC V8W 1H9
Email: leblanc@coxtaylor.ca

Dear Ms. LeBlanc:

I am writing to confirm your appointment to the Attorney General's British Columbia Supreme Court Rules Committee (Rules Committee). I congratulate you on this appointment and thank you for the commitment you have made to the justice and public safety sector and the citizens of British Columbia.

Consistent with the Terms of Reference, membership on the Rules Committee is at the discretion of the Attorney General for a term of five years. Your current term of appointment will commence today, December 16, 2016 and conclude on December 15, 2021. Following this, you may be reappointed for a second or subsequent term.

My vision for the justice and public safety sector is that it be fair, sustainable, protects people, and has the public's confidence. In order to attain this vision, reform of the Supreme Court Rules must be driven by the guiding principles of access to justice, consultation, efficiency, early resolution, accompanied by feedback and learning. I look forward to your work with the Rules Committee in the advancement of this vision.

Again, I congratulate you on your appointment to the Rules Committee and thank you for your contributions.

Yours very truly,

Suzanne Anton QC Attorney General Minister of Justice

pc: Mr. Richard Fyfe, Q.C.

Ministry of Justice Office of the Minister of Justice and Attorney General

Mailing Address: PO Box 9044 Stn Prov Govt Victoria BC V8W 9E2 email: JAG.Minister@gov.bc.ca

website: www.gov.bc.ca/justice

Telephone: 250-387-1866 Facsimile: 250-387-6411



Mr. John M. Hogg, Q.C.
Barrister and Solicitor
Morelli Chertkow LLP
300 – 180 Seymour Street
Kamloops BC V2C 2E3
Email: jhogg@morellichertkow.com

Dear Mr. Hogg:

I am writing to confirm your appointment to the Attorney General's British Columbia Supreme Court Rules Committee (Rules Committee). I thank you for your ongoing commitment to the justice and public safety sector and the citizens of British Columbia.

Consistent with the Terms of Reference, membership on the Rules Committee is at the discretion of the Attorney General for a term of five years. As your current term of appointment expires on May 20, 2017, you will be offered a subsequent term of appointment at that time.

My vision for the justice and public safety sector is that it be fair, sustainable, protects people, and has the public's confidence. In order to attain this vision, reform of the Supreme Court Rules must be driven by the guiding principles of access to justice, consultation, efficiency, early resolution, accompanied by feedback and learning. I look forward to your ongoing work with the Rules Committee in the advancement of this vision.

Again, I thank you for your contributions.

Yours very truly,

Suzanne Anton QC Attorney General

Minister of Justice

pc: Mr. Richard Fyfe, Q.C.

website: www.gov.bc.ca/justice